
Week 2 Information for parents 
 
Once again, thank you all for your continued support this week.  Lockdown can be a very stressful 
time for everyone in the family.  All we can do is try and make the best of it, ride out the storm and 
look forward to better times. Please do not struggle alone.  We may not be able to help but please 
call us if you need anything.  If we can’t help then we may know someone who can. 
School number 01928 564031, school mobile 07395 126470 or sec.woodside@halton.gov.uk 
General advice can be found here https://hbcnewsroom.co.uk/coronaadvice/ 
 
Magic Breakfast 
The suppliers of our breakfast bagels etc are going to deliver to parents that want it.  Please let us 
know asap if you would like this. 
 
Free School Meals 
If you are in receipt of benefit-related free school meals then you will be entitled to vouchers to 
spend at Asda. (Maybe other stores to be added in time). This will start from 20th April.  Let us have 
an email address for most convenience.  It can be done with physical vouchers but with a higher 
contamination risk.  If you don’t have an email address then it’s quite easy to do on a smartphone or 
tablet.  Guidance can be found here… https://computing.which.co.uk/hc/en-gb/articles/207851705-
Set-up-an-email-address-for-the-first-time 
 
School Work 
Remember, we don’t expect you to force children to work every day, particularly over the ‘holiday’ 
period. Don’t heighten their anxiety at this difficult time.  Work can be watching something 
educational, discussing the plot of a film, digging the garden, preparing a meal, learning to tie laces 
etc etc. 
If you need more paper-based work then give us a call and remember to check the list of online 
resources on the website.  These are regularly updated. 
Teachers are setting regular work on Class Dojo and Seesaw but not many children are logging in.  All 
children have a login, if you look back through Woodside text messages to find the details. 
Please feel free to share any photos of children doing activities and we will post them on Twitter, 
Facebook and the website. 
Well done so far to: Summer Ainge, Mia Star Beswick, Peighton Clarke, Elijah Hill, Leia Mason, Ethan 
Ainsworth and Riley Hind for submitting several tasks on Dojo from Thetford. 
Mrs Whitaker says well done to Dylan White and Cain Given as well as Taylor-Ray White 
We will add more shout-outs as we get them! ☺ 
 
Welfare Checks 
Staff are phoning families to check on welfare and any support needs. If you haven’t had a call by 
Wednesday then let us know.  This may be just a quick ‘How are you’ or maybe a longer call 
depending on circumstances. 
 
Have a good weekend, stay safe, stay distant, love and respect to you all!! 
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